
A note from Pastor Owen Scott… 

 

John Hyde, the “Apostle of Prayer” as he 
was often called, said that one had to 
“give himself” if he wanted to serve God 
and help men…that it was not enough to 
give our time and talent, but that our 
“life” must be given.  Think for just a 
moment how few of us give of our life.  
Whenever we sense that our life is 
touched, we tend to draw back and 
preserve ourselves.  Hyde’s constant 
exhortation was “Give your life for God 
and men.  Let that vital energy, that living 
power within, be poured out for men”.  
Hyde lived what he preached.  He gave 
himself as he preached and poured out 
his life as he prayed.  Hyde’s constant 
joyful praise to God,  his wonderful love 
for the souls of men, and his child-like 
obedience were the secrets of his 
successful and fruitful life.  John Hyde 
was born in 1865 and went home to 
heaven in 1912.  His last words were, 
“Shout the victory of Jesus Christ”. 

Valley Church… 
                        There’s a place for you!       

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Equipped in the Spirit…Equipped in the Word  
Going everywhere…meeting needs in Jesus Name                              

 

November 3rd, 2013 
 

Lynn Valley Full Gospel Church 
1160 E. 29

th
 Street, North Vancouver V7K 1C2 

Ph. (604)980-0307 E-Mail info@valleychurch.ca 
Website: www.valleychurch.ca 

http://www.valleychurch.ca/


Sunday at Valley Church… 
 

Services at 9:00 & 11:00 am – This morning Jorge Rios will be 
speaking in both services.  There is a supervised Mini-Kids Centre 
for children under 3 years in the 11 am service.  (The Mini-Kids 
Centre is unsupervised during the 9 am service – Parents are 
asked to stay with their children.)  Nursery  facilities available to 
mothers with babies.  
 
Join us for a coffee & cookies on the patio!  
Join us for coffee on the patio after the service today…a 
great chance to meet a new friend. 
 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD… 
For your convenience and cost-savings in packing 
shoeboxes, the library will hold another “Shoebox 
Sale” on TODAY on the lower level.  Questions or 
requests can be directed to Carol Ann in the 
library, or call 778-338-4353.   If possible please 

bring coins to facilitate quick transactions. 
 

This week… 
 
ESL (English as a Second Language) 
Monday  evenings at 7 pm.  For info call Kay (604)986-2932 or 
Elaine (604)986-4288 
 
Intercessory Prayer Group - Tuesday mornings at 9:30 am in 
the nursery - If you are a part of the Valley Church family, you are 
invited to join this group to pray each week. If you have a prayer 
request, please fill in the enclosed prayer card. The group also 
appreciates hearing about your answers to prayer!  
 
Soul Trek…Junior Highs (Grade 7-9) will meet on Tuesday 
evenings from 7-9 pm; Senior Highs (Grades 10-12) will meet on 
Thursdays from 7-9 pm.  Contact Tim Shaw at 604-980-0307 for 
details. 
 
Pray for ALPHA! 
Remember to pray for our ALPHA course on Wednesday evenings 
 

Ladies Morning Out - Thursday mornings from 9:00 to 11:00 am. 
We are doing a study on GIDEON by Priscilla Shirer.   If your 
Thursday mornings are free and you would like to connect with 
other women, feel free to join us!  Free childcare is provided. For 
info, contact Kristina at kristina_kurtz@hotmail.com  
 
EMBRACE RWANDA –Thursday, November 7th at 7:30 pm.  
Contact Margot Fraser at 778-980-4452 for details. 
Grief Share – Saturday mornings at 10 a.m.  The video, “God’s 
Prescription for Grief”  will be shown on Saturday, November 9th.  
Note: Contact Lillian Gorrie at lgorrie@shaw.ca for info. 
 

What’s happening at Valley Church? 
 
If you are new to Valley Church or would like to pass on some 
new information, please take a moment to fill in a Valley Church 
Connection Card and drop it in one of the boxes beside the exits. 
You’ll find the cards in the holders on the chairs in front of you. 
 
If you are a young adult and would like to connect with other 
young adults at Valley Church, give Simon & Oyuki Bodlack a 
call at (778) 689-4636 or simonbodlack@gmail.com 
 
Send in your photos!  Please share some of your 
special moments with us by emailing us your 
favorite family photos to use in the bulletin and 
on our website. 
 

Your help is needed! 
Someone is needed to share the responsibility of 
picking up pastries on Saturdays at 5:50 pm for 
our Sunday morning coffee times.  If you can 

help out, please contact Todd at 604 809-3393. 
 
Our Daily Bread – Pick up your new copy at the Info Table today. 
 
Photos on front (clockwise from top left) –  Casey & Jayne (Lim) 
Shannon on their wedding day in Queen Elizabeth Park (Bee Lee 
Lim’s daughter); Renee Irving and her granddaughter, Mackenzie; 
Evalyn Neudorf dressed up as a ladybug; Pastor Owen Scott & 
“friends” at Queen Elizabeth Park 
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